MICHIGAN
ACCOUNTANCY
FOUNDATION. GRANT REQUEST GUIDELINES

The Michigan Accountancy Foundation’s (MAF) mission is Attracting, Inspiring and Supporting Future
Generations of CPAs. Its vision is to help grow a thriving, diverse accounting profession, enriched by a
continuous influx of talented individuals from various backgrounds. We envision a future where the CPA
profession is a top career choice for young students, recognized for its critical role in maintaining fiscal
responsibility and public trust. Our commitment is to create a pipeline of well-educated, licensed CPAs who are
equipped to navigate and lead through the evolving landscape of the accounting profession.

The Michigan Accountancy Foundation (MAF) is accepting proposals for full or partial funding of a project or
program designed to attract, inspire or support future generations of CPAs. Up to $10,000 may be awarded
per project.

Requestors must complete the Program Funding Request Application and include a one-page budget
document that provides a line-item detail of all expenses related to the specific funding request.

Additionally, requestors may also submit any combination of the following to help support the
submission. Materials must be formatted to a layout of 8 %2” x 11”:

e A Word document not to exceed three pages in length, double spaced
e A PowerPoint presentation not to exceed 10 slides
e An Excel file not to exceed two pages (8 % x 11)

The MAF Board of Trustees may contact requestors with questions or for additional information.

Overriding principles that will apply in evaluating the funding of projects:

e Project must be consistent with the MAF mission and vision (see above)

e Project must be specific and measurable

e Projects that demonstrate sustainability beyond the funding year and/or are replicable will
be given priority

e Projects could relate to the National Pipeline Advisory Group’s recommendations

e Application should not be for capital projects (i.e. funding for software or classroom supplies)


https://www.accountingpipeline.org/npag-report/
mailto:MAF@micpa.org



